UASSP Update
April 27, 2022
 
Secondary Administrators,

May is just around the corner. What a fun (and very busy) time of the year for school administrators!

Please make note of the following:

1. UASSP Summer Conference
We are looking forward to seeing you at our annual Summer Conference next month. The theme this year is Courage to Lead. It will be held June 7-9 at the Sheraton Hotel in Park City. 

In addition to golf, we are offering both pickleball and a hike on the morning of Tuesday, June 7. Register for golf along with the conference registration online at uassp.org. To sign up for either pickleball or the hike, please email rhonda.bromley@uassp.org and you will receive an email with additional information.

The conference begins at 2 PM on Tuesday, June 7 with registration and exhibits, and the opening session at 3 PM. There will be an evening activity on Wednesday at 7:30 PM on the patio at the hotel (food, activities, music, big screen with playoff game, smores, etc.). The conference will conclude on Thursday, June 9 at 11:30 AM. The complete agenda as well as other conference information can be found at the following links. Please register for the conference at uassp.org. 

Summer Conference Agenda
Breakout Sessions
Speaker Bios 1
Speaker Bios 2

2. UASSP Election Results
We are excited to announce the eight secondary administrators that will be joining the UASSP Executive Board for the coming year: 

President-Elect: Shane Jones (AP at GCHS/Newly appointed Principal at Skyview)

Small HS Rep: Travis Henderson (North Sevier High School)

Medium HS Rep: Terri Howell (Desert Hills High School)

Small Middle Level Rep: Dan Carstens (Bear River Middle School)

Specialty School Rep: Dan Biolo (Summit Schools)

High School Assistant Principal Rep: Eric Loftin (Lehi High School)

Middle Level Assistant Principal Rep: Erin Stumo (Syracuse Junior High)

UASC Co-Director (New Position): Melissa Judy (Gunnison High School)

We appreciate their willingness to serve and want to thank those that took the opportunity to vote!

It is exciting to think that within the next few weeks we will have approximately 50,000 students graduate from high school in Utah! That is, of course, thanks to a team effort of administrators, teachers, support staff, parents and students K-12! Graduation day is certainly "pay day" for all of you! Thanks for the role that you play!

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Rhonda

